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Tom Segar, vice president for Student Affairs, gave opening remarks about the 

Student Affairs Division.  
 

Paula Stossel, strategic advisor to the president for Student Success, shared 
information on key elements of retention strategies, designed to support the success of 
all students at the university.  

 
Dr. Segar began an enrollment briefing with a review of the summer 2025 

Undergraduate Admissions group visit report and the five-year average of enrollment 
data for special group visitors, which included application, deposit, and registration 
metrics. Dr. Segar ended the enrollment briefing with an update on the Promising 

Scholars Program, a competitive scholarship program for Pennsylvania students that 
blends financial support with academic and professional development. 

 
Dr. Segar gave a student-housing briefing that included an overview of current housing 
trends and strategies to support and engage on-campus students.  

 
He also provided a briefing on the dining program, including a review of dining metrics 

and strategies to support student meal plan participation. 
 

An update on IUP Athletics was presented by Todd Garzarelli, athletics director. 

 

This concludes my report. 
 

 
Jackson White, Chair  
Student Affairs Committee 

 
Joyce Fairman, Chair 

Enrollment Management Committee 


